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Diary Dates 

 
October 
 
7 
8 
19 
 

 
 
P.6 & P.7 Transition visit to Trinity High School 
Last day of term: Non Uniform Day 
School resumes 
 
 
 

November 
2 
4 
11 
13 
16 
19 
19 
22 

 
All Saints/All Souls Mass 
P4-P7 Cinema Trip 
School Photographs 
Paisley Fire Service Assembly 
P1-P3 Cinema Trip 
Flu Vaccination Programme 
P7 Parents Sacramental Meeting  
P7 Mass of Commitment 

26 
29 
30 
 
 
 
December 
15 
16 
18 
22 
 

P4 Parents Sacramental Meeting 
P4 Mass of Commitment 
Holiday 
 
 
 
 
Whole School Christmas Show 1:30p.m. 
Whole School Christmas Show 10:00a.m. 
P1-P7 Christmas Parties 
Non Uniform Day 
Advent Service 
Pantomime:  production of Peter Pan here in 
St Catherine’s 
2:30p.m. finish 
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Pantomime 
This year we will be hosting the Pantomime here in St Catherine’s. ‘Peter 
Pan’ will be performed by ‘M and M Theatrical Productions’ on the 
afternoon of Tuesday 22nd December. There will be no cost to parents 
associated with this event as it will be financed from our School Funds. All 
Funds raised from our ‘Non Uniform Days on 8th October and 22nd 
December will go towards the cost of this event. 
 
School Garden/ Outdoor Classroom 
Sincere thanks to our Pupil council, the Eco committee Mrs Henry and all 
of our volunteers and sponsors for their hard work and support with this 
project. The new outdoor classroom is amazing! All of the children are 
enjoying learning in this new setting. 
 
School Holidays  
As Friday 9th October is an in-service day for staff the children will stop for 
their October break on Thursday 8 October at 3.00pm. School will re-open 
on Monday 19 October. Please note that Thursday 8 October is a non-
uniform day for pupils, with the usual donation of £1 per child or £2 per 
family  
 
 
Travel Arrangements 
Parents must ensure that prior to leaving the house in the morning children 
always know their travel arrangements for the end of each day. We would 
kindly ask parents to refrain from telephoning the school asking for 
messages to be relayed to individual children as it is not always possible 
for these to be passed on. At the end of the day any child who has not 
been collected should make his/her way to the school office and this is 
where parents will find them. Please regularly remind your child of this 
procedure.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

Although we encourage children to tell us about their 
achievements out with school we are sure that we don’t know 
about lots of things however big or small, for this reason we 
would like your help. If you feel that your child has 
accomplished something for the first time, improved in 
something, or has achieved an award (yellow belt in Judo, a 
badges at Scouts/Brownies/Boys Brigade etc) please let us 
know by completing the tear off slip below. This will then be 
shared at assembly and added to our achievements records 
 
Recognition of Achievement 
 
 
I’d like (name)  _________________________________     
 
(class)    _________________________________  
 
to be recognised for his/her achievement in  
 
_________________________________________________ 
 
He/she 
__________________________________________________ 
 
 
__________________________________________________ 
 
 
__________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent’s Signature _________________________________ 
 
Date   _________________________________ 

 

You are welcome to provide feedback on any items contained in our 
newsletter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is ever 
anything you wish to discuss.  
                                                                       Mrs Teresa Brown 
                                                                        Head Teacher 

 


